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Question: Could the Minister please advise how many visits by curriculum officers 
to Alice Springs and the Barkly have occurred this last financial year and 
the costs of those visits? 

     

Answer: 
   

Answered On: 06/27/2003 
Answer: Travel costs are recorded at cost centre level, differentiated by travel 

destination - intra state, interstate and overseas. 
 
Curriculum staff travel is recorded against various cost centres, and it is 
not possible to source the information required to answer this question 
accurately. Significant resources would be required to produce an 
indicative number only. 
 
In relation to what can be provided, the total intrastate travel for 
Curriculum Services Branch, including fares, accommodation and 
travelling allowance to 31 May 2003 is $291 000.  
 
This is an increase of $37 000 on Curriculum Services travel compared 
with the prior year. 

 


